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Background 
 
On February 21, 2023, the district began the 2023-24 budget consultation process using the 
ThoughtExchange engagement tool and email feedback. Feedback on these two platforms 
completed on March 10, 2023, with a virtual open house to be held on Thursday, March 30, 
2023. 
 
The community engagement webpage and background information with instructions on how to 
participate was posted on: https://www.sd68.bc.ca/board/community-engagement/  
 
Information on the community engagement period was: 

• Emailed to all district staff via district email 
• Emailed to all families via School Messenger platform 
• Posted in district news 
• Shared on social media (Facebook, Twitter and Instagram) 

Consultation Timeline 
 

• Tuesday, February 21, 2023 
o Email to families 
o District news for staff 
o Social media posts 

• Monday, March 6, 2023 
o Reminder email to staff and families 
o Social media posts 

• Thursday, March 30, 2023 - 5-6 p.m. 
o Virtual open house session (TEAMS) 

 
 

https://www.sd68.bc.ca/board/community-engagement/


 
ThoughtExchange big question: 
 
As we continue to plan the upcoming budget, what are some priorities we should consider? 
 
The qualifier questions: 

 
 
Results  
 
We did not receive email feedback, ThoughtExchange was the platform of preference during 
this consultation. Below is a summary of participants: 
 

 
 



Three options to view the top thoughts and ratings: 
 

• Overall Top Thoughts 
• District Employee – Top Thoughts 
• Families – Top Thoughts 
• Students – Top Thoughts 
• General Community – Top Thoughts 

https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/4279ce5e0b05b2520a2a23de7a6da9aa
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/a2def74171486a58a19aa37b53e6f6cf
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/43942e7c74337198e05fea9420ed7165
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/76c9ae19808fc5cdfaca12f82f94bc54
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/report/3d9fe48ca7ec661089d72013bbda3b7e
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